
 

 

 
 

CITY OF SUISUN CITY 
 

Notice of Public Hearing  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Suisun City 

(the “City Council”), will hold a public hearing in accordance with Government 

Code section 3502.3 (Assembly Bill 2561), requiring a public agency to conduct a 

public hearing presenting the status of job vacancies and recruitment and retention 

efforts at least each fiscal year prior to the adoption of an annual budget for the 

City.  

The public hearing will take place at a regular meeting of the City Council on 

Tuesday, June 24, 2025, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter can 

be heard, at the Suisun City Council Chambers, 701 Civic Center Boulevard, 

Suisun City, California.  

 

All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and comment upon 

any proposed action, express opinions, or submit evidence for or against the 

matter as outlined above. Pursuant to California Government Code Section 65009, 

if you challenge any of the above actions in court, you may be limited to raising 

only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in 

this notice, or included in written correspondence delivered to the City Clerk, 701 

Civic Center Blvd., Suisun City, California, 94585, prior to, the public hearing. 

 

The proposed project is exempt from the provisions of the California 

Environmental Quality Act (CEQA).  

 

If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please contact the 

City Clerk at (707) 421-7300 between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through 

Thursday, or email clerk@suisun.com. 

 

Ashley Nash 

Administrative Assistant II 

 

DATED: May 27, 2025 

 

mailto:clerk@suisun.com

